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Don Brodie

President’s Message

Dear Cousins,

What a wonderful reunion we had at Doane College this summer! 1 would like to
express my deep appreciation to the college staff for their gracious kindness and effort
in preparation for the reunion. It was nice to see so many new faces in Crete, Nebraska.
For the first time, we welcomed cousins from England, with Derek and Margaret Done
joining us from Marlow, Bucks, England.

Reunion attendees chose Bucks County, Pennsylvania as the site for the reunion in
2002. The national executive committee will organize it, with the assistance of Doane
College. The date for the reunion will be announced in the spring newsletter.

In regard to future reunions, a committee was appointed to discuss options for possible locations. We want to
make reunions interesting to attract new people and new ideas. Locations suggested include Florida, Ohio, Ontario,
California, and Doane College. At this time, no definite arrangements have been made.

I'm honored to be the first Canadian pfég_‘si:dent of the Doan(e) Family Association of America. 1 hope the
remainder of your summer was enjoyable. * *

Sincerely,
Don Brodie
President
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Doan(e) Family Association of America, Inc., Reunion Held

The 46® biennial Doan(e) family reunion was held
July 24-29, at Doane College, Crete, Neb. A
complete report of events will be published in the
Proceedings.

The Doan(e) family reunion, held on the beautiful
Doane College campus in Crete, Nebraska, was a
great success and enjoyed by all.

Field trips were great fun. A daylong irip was
taken to Omaha where family members visited the
Henry Doorly Zoo, the drive-through Lee G. Simmons
Conservation Park & Wildlife Safari, and a final stop
at the Strategic Air Command Museum.

Getting Autograplis! ‘,

Pictured is one of several University of Nebraska Wusker
football players who signed autograplis diiring 4 tour of
Mernorial Stadium. Shown with the player are Joyce
Jeffiies, Doane Coflege, and Katrine Raley, Idabel Okia.

The second day, the family visited Lincoln or
agricultural sites in the Crete area. Those going to
Lincoln toured the Nebraska State Capitol, which
included a history of the building. From there, the
group went to Memorial Stadium at the University of
Nebraska. While there, family members met some of
the players and got their autographs, took pictures, sat
in the sky box-level press box, and walked on the
FieldTurf-covered football field. Last stop of the day
was at Southpointe Pavilion Shopping Center. The
agricultural tour, led by Ted and Alice Doane, of
Waverly, included stops at a swine operation, cattle
operation, dairy farm, and a tour of American Tool
Company in DeWitt.

Another highlight of the reunion was a visit to the
college bookstore. Family members purchased many
souvenirs with the name Doane imprinted on them.

A banquet marked the close of the reunion. Door

' \
= R
A few family members who dimbed the bell tower can
teff you about the beauty of the Doane college campus.
Pictured are Ray Doane, Milan, Ind.; Janice Doal),
Gynthiana, Ky.; and Bruce Doarne, Fort Worth), Texas.
Bruce thought the campus was 5o beautifil that he
climbed the tower not once, but twice!

prizes were awarded, Doane College faculty members
entertained, and a delicious prime rib dinner was

served.

Other activities during the week included a
memorial service, historical presentations, family talent
night, introduction of newly elected officers, and group
photos that will be printed in the Proceedings.

Raffle tickets were sold for a handmade quilt that
was won by Kay Blair Hartman. Proceeds went 1o the
scholarship fund. Ethridge Doane would like to extend
his gratitude to those who made donations to the
endowment and scholarship funds.
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DFA Brily members enjoyed the Friday night banguet at
Doane College.




E-mail Addresses From the July DFA Reunion

The following e-mail addresses were submitted at the July 2000 DFA reunion at Doane College. If you have an e-
mail address to add to the college’s database, please send it to Joyce Jeffries at jejeffries@doane.edu.
Information will also be forwarded to the Doane Family Association membership chairperson, Eunice Brabec, at
brabec@pacbell.net. If you included an e-mail address with your registration for the summer reunion, that address

will be listed in the Proceedings.

Russell and Eunice Brabec, South San Francisco, Calif,
biabec(@pacbell.net

Derek and Margaret Done, Marlow, Bucks, England
derek.done@btinternet.com

PerryMcLellan, Garden Grove, Calif.
cuthbertm(@aol.com

Pam Saba, Pine, Colo.
pamsaba(@juno.com

Kira Rickabaugh, Tabor, Iova
brickab@sidney.heartland.net

Dorothy Doan Baker, Pittsford, N.Y.
dorobaker(@aol.com

Erma J. Phillips, San Jacinto, Calif.
gjphill@pe.net

Bill and Janice Doan, Cynthiana, Ky. :
jandw@kihnet.com i, A
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Gordon and Mary Ann Sindt, Three Rivers, Mich.
maryannandjrsdi{@webtv.net

Raymond and Gerry Doane, Milan, Ind.
rpdoane@seidata.com

Richard and Mary Doane, Tempe, Ariz.
rdoane(@uswest.net

Robert E. and Ruth E. Doan, Franklin, N.C.
robertdoan@webtv.net

John and Sally Doane Greve, Ames, Jowa
sdgreve(@ames.net

Ethridge F. and Muriel Doane ITI, Cranford, N.J.
MomMGD(@aot.com

Kenneth and Wilma Doane, Ridgefield, Wash.
doanekw(@teleport.com

KayBlair Hartman, Sterling, Va.
kblairh@aol.com

Albert C. Doane, Lorain, Chio
acdoane@centurytel.net

A Visit With Emma Barrows

Brian and Ann Doane, Laura and Megan, Litchfield, N.H.,
stopped in Vestal, N.Y., to visit with
Emma Barrows, former Doan{e} family
historian. The Doanes were on their way
home from the July reunion at Doane

College in Crete, Neb. Barrows was
anxious to hear about all the events of the
reunion and news of old friends.
The Doanes were surprised to find

a new Barrows family member. As most
people know, Emma has a dog named
Candy. When a neighbor died, Frank
Barrows (Emma’s late husband), brought the neighbor’s dog to their house. They
had it ever since. Tiffany has joined Candy, and they both bring Emma great com- E :

. } . mma with Candy
panionship, as well as keep her busy. Megan would have loved to bring at leastone  ang Tiffany.
of the dogs home with her!

Barrows at Barrows' home this summer.




Korean War Veteran Archive

The following article was submitted by Barbara Doane, Westfield, N.J. This Is for information only,
and not sponsored by the Doan(e) Family Association.

An archive has been created at Graceland University, Lamoni, Iowa, for Korean War veterans. The archive is

interested in donations of papers, journals, photos, etc., to

be preserved. For more information, contact Dr. Paul M.

Edwards, Director, Center for the Study of the Korean War, 1401 W. Truman Road, Indepéndence, MO 64050-

3434,

Significant Records Are In Danger

Of Being Lost

The problem:

@ The average age of a Korean War veteran is
approaching 65.

® Personal papers, combat records, journals, and
pictures will be lost if not collected and preserved
within the next 10 years.

@ The Center for the Study of the Korean War is the
only archive devoted to collecting and preserving the
records of the Korean War veteran. It cannot be
done without your help.

How you can help:

@ Encourage veterans and their families to contribute
archives relating to the Korean War.

o Spread the word. Let interested parties know about
the Center for the Study of the Korean.War.
Encourage them to call (816) 252-5624. . .

@ Make a contribution to the Center, which is totally
dependent upon the gifts of interested individuals. All
donations are tax-deductible.

How Much Do You Remember About
The Korean War?
1. The Korean War began June 15, 1950. When did
itend?
A) December 21, 1953 B) February 23, 1954
C) It has not yet ended.
Answer: The Korean War is ongoing.

2. Between 1950 and 1953, how many Americans
died in the Korean War?
A) 15,000
C) 100,000
Answer: 54,000 Americans died.

B) 54,000

3. The Korean War can be remembered for several
“firsts.” Can you name two?

Answer: The Korean War was the first “limited
war” in which political considerations prevented
armed forces from fully fighting or winning the
war. It was also the first war fought under the flag
of the United Nations.

4. How many Americans were wounded during the
war?

A) 50,000

C) 150,000

Answer: 150,000 were wounded

B) 100,000

5. How many POW/MIAs still have not been
accounted for?
Answer: 8,000 are missing

6. The Korean War was fought with used WWII

weapons and equipment, but American jets were

introduced to fight the pilots of which country?
Answer: Russia

7. True or False: The Korean War was the first war
in which Americans fought on Korean soil.
Answer: False, it was the second.

Center For The Study Of The Korean War
The Center for the Study of the Korean War is a
not-for-profit corporation dedicated to archiving
the “forgotten war” and remembering its velerans.

The Center currently houses and has available to the
public, documents, personal letters, photographs,
diaries, memoirs, official orders, maps, oral histories,
tapes, memorabilia, personal histories, pilots’ logs,
command reports, ship newsletters, as well as
manuscripts contributed by veterans and their families.

Nowhere else will you find, in one place, more
commercial films and published manuscriptsregarding
the Korean War. In addition to collecting works, the
Center has independently published four significant
works of annotated bibliography concerning the
Korean War, including a book on films and one on
poetry inspired by the Korean War.

The Center for the Study of the Korean War serves
the public as the only archive of its kind, and serves
the Korean War Veterans Association as its
historian’s office.



Obituaries

Oscar W, Doane, Jr., 77, West Chatham, Mass.,
past president of Doane Family Association, died Aug.
30, 2000. He was married to Victoria Hoole Doane for
55 years. A native Cape Codder, he attended
Chatham schools and graduated from New Bedford
Vocational School in 1942. He worked for Igor
Sikorsky Helicopter Co., in Stratford, Conn., until his
enlistment in the U.S. Coast Guard during World War
II. After the war, he worked for Hoole Import Export
Co., in New York City for four years. In 1986, he
moved back to Chatham and worked for Cape Cod
Mosquito Control Project. He was superintendent
from 1958 until his retirement in 1997. Doane was an
advocate of Cape Cod Regional Technical High
School. He served as director and vice president of
the Cape Cod Cooperative Bank. He was a member
of the Bamnstable County Retirement Board for 16
years, a former commissioner of the Bass River Golf
Course, 2 member of St. Martin’s Lodge F & AM of
Chatham, and one of the original members of the
Chatham Town Band.

In addition to his wife, Victoria, he leaves three
daughters: Katherine Christy of Richlands, N.C.; June
L. Bianchi and Virginia H. Doane, both of Chatham; a
son, John W. Doane of Chatham; a sister, Barbara H.
Hart of Alexandria, Va.; six grandchildren; a great-
grandson; and several nieces and nephews.

A memorial service for Doane was held Sept. 10.
Memorial donations may be sent to: '
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Cape Cod Regional Technical High School
Athletic Department
% Supt. Timothy Carroll
Pleasant Lake Avenue
Harwich, MA 02645
_Or_

Davenport-Mugar Cancer Center
Cape Cod Hospital
% Healthcare Foundation
4 Bayview Street
Hyannis, MA 02601

Donald Paul Doane, Washington, D.C., died Oct. 6,
1999, at the age of 88, leaving his wife, Veronica
Albertine Bond Doane. (Submitted by daughter, Linda
Lou Doane King)

Janet Griffith Tuttle, Reston, Va., passed away
Sept. 5, 1998. She was the wife of Captain Louis
Tuttle, USN (Ret.).

Norman Doan, Willowdale, Ontario, Canada, former
regional vice president, died Sept. 5.

Patricia Ann Doane, (nee Blank), 75, Lorain, Ohio,
died Sept. 8, 2000. Wife of Albert C. Doane, she was
born Aug. 31, 1925 in Lorain. Doane graduated from
T orain High School in 1943. She was a member of
the school’s National Honor Society, served as a
school aid, and was a member of the Rifle Club. In
1947, she graduated from Allegheny College,
Meadville, Pa., earning a degree in business
administration. She was a member of Alpha Gamma
Delta sorority. Doane was a member of First United
Methodist Church of Lorain, where she was active in
the Mary Circle. She was also a member of the

"Wimodaughsis Club, Black River Historical Society of

Lorain, and was a past member of A.A.U.W. She
enjoyedtraveling.

Survivors include her husband of 51 years, Albert;
son, Michael of Lorain; daughters, Jennifer Springer
of Allentown, Pa.; Priscilla Campbell of Ashland,
Ohio; and Sara Alexin of Ashland, Ky.; sister
Jeannette Persino of Avon; brother, Peter Blank of
Cuyahoga Falls; six grandchildren, and one great-
granddaughter. She was preceded in death by her
parents, Dr. George M. Blank in 1961, and Dorothy
(nee Patterson) Blank in 1972; and sister, Jane
Kingmanin 1995.

Burial was in Ridge Hill Memorial Park
Cemetery, Amherst Township.

Contributions may be made to:

First United Methodist Church
Endowment Fund
559 Reid Avenue
Lorain, OH 44052

Alzheimer’s Association
12200 Fairhill Road
Cleveland, OH 44120

Black River Historical Society of Lorain
EndowmentFund
309 Fifth Street
Lorain, OH 44052

_OI'_
New Life Hospice

5255 N. Abbe Road
Elyria, OH 44035



Reading List For The Doan Boys Of
Bucks County, Pennsylvania

Submitted by Kay Blair Hartman, Doan(e) family
historian, kblair@aol.com.

Barker, Shirley, FIRE AND THE HAMMER, Crown
Publishers, Inc., N.Y.

(I found this available through my local library. It is
fiction, based on fact.)

*Bucks County Historical Society, THE NEW
DOANE BOOK, Bucks County Bandittories of the
Revolution, Doylestown, Pa., 1952.

(Newspaper accounts of the times).

Doane, Alfred Alder, THE DOANE FAMILY, Volume
I, Doane Family Association of America, Inc., Fourth
Edition, 1984 #96 Joseph (father of boys), #40 Israel
(grandfather), #98 Israel (father of Abraham), #227
Moses, #228 Joseph, #229 Aaron, #230 Levi, #231
Mahlon, #234 Abraham.

Higginbotham, Don, THE WAR OF AMERICAN
INDEPENDENCE, MILITARY ATTITUDES
POLICIES, AND PRACTICES, 1763-1789, Indigna
University Press, Bloomington, Ind.; Londen 'Eﬂgland
1971.

Doane Booze

by Brian H. Doane, Litchfield, N.H.

. Did you know our Boston

m relatives were in the booze

business? Well, my brother-in-law

P:@ in Oxford, Maine, has come across
two bottles so far. The first was
an amber color, Coopers Rye
Whiskey, distributed by the John S.
Doane Co., 149 Blackstone St.,
Boston, Mass. The second was a
three-part clear bottle, California
Port whiskey, distributed by John
S. Doane Co., of 149 & 151
Blackstone St., and 12 & 14
Endicott St., Boston, Mass.,
established in 1866. In looking in The Doane Family,
Volume #1, page 473, I located a John S. Doane,
bom June 1, 1841. It states he is in business at 149
Blackstone St., Boston, Mass.

”;vé"\

Mekeel, Arthur J., THE QUAKERS AND THE
AMERICAN REVOLUTION, Sessions Book Trust,
York, England, 1996. (I found this particularly helpful
in understanding economics and politics of the time.)

Sabine, Lorenzo, BIOGRAPHICAL SKETCHES OF
LOYALISTS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION,
Little Brown, Boston, Mass., 1884.

*Write to George S. MacManus Co., 1317 Irving
Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107, or phone 215/735-
4456, fax 215/735-3635. Established in 1937 Rare and
Important Books, Americana, English and American
Literary First Editions. (In March 1998, I found a copy
of the NEW DOANE BOOK that 2 member
purchased for $85. I have also been told it appeared
once on Borders on the Internet, but was never able to
findit.)

For further information on the Doan Boys, go to
www.peterprints.com/doanes.htm.

T-shirt Information

A note from Kay Blair Hartman, Doan(e) family
historian:

At the Doan(e) Family Association reunion at Doane
College in July, several people asked me where I got
the T-shirt with my genealogy printed on it. Here is
the address for those interested in ordering a shirt.

L & N Custom Genealogy T-shirts and Sweatshirts
P.O.Box 357, Orem, UT 84509
Phone: (801)221-1494

E-mail: nathanc(@itsnet,com

Néws for Next Issue

The Spring issue of the DFA Newsletter will be
edited by: JaniceK. Doan
P.0.Box 293
Cynthiana, K'Y 41031-0293

jandw(@kihnet.com




Doane Family Proceedings
$.50 per copy

1946 [ 1953 [J 1955 (11957
1965 [ 1967 (4 1969 [ 1972

[ 1980 [1J1982 [] 1984 [ 1986

1994 [J1996 [ 1998

] 1959 J 1961 ) 1963
O 1974 L} 1976 ] 1978

] 1988 1 1990 ] 1992

Please put quantity of each in the box provided.

Add $5 for the first 10 ordered. Add an additional $3 for 11 or more ordered.
Orders from Canada should include an American money order.

Please send check or money order to: Doan(e) Family Association of America,
Attention: Albert C. Doane, 2303 Harborview Blvd., Lorain, OH 44052-1130.

Name:

Address:

State: Zip:

City:

Province:
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Doane Family History
Disks for Volumes I and II
are for sale

Copyright pending

$65
(includes shipping)

Text was scanned and put in
WordPerfect 6. 1.

Please send check or money order in
U.S. funds to the
Doane Family Association, Inc., to:
Kay Hartman
1044 South Ironwood Road
Sterling, VA 20164-5111

Doane Family Association

Dues are payable to:
Eunice Brabec
461 Delbrook Ave.

South San Francisco, CA 94080-1231
brabec{@pacbell.net
Individual LIFE (age 18 & older) - $50
Biennial INDIVIDUAL -$15
Biennial FAMILY -$25
(indicate names of spouse and children)
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